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The Anishinabek/Ontario Fisheries Resource Center (A/OFRC) in partnership with

Nipissing First Nation, will be conducting a fish habitat and impact assessment

along the Lake Nipissing shoreline.  

What: A shoreline survey that will document natural (the littoral zone, slope of the

shoreline, fish habitat, erosion) and man-made (shoreline developments) features. 

Where: Along residential areas (Garden Village, Jocko Point, Yellek). 

When: Throughout the month of August.  

Why: These data will be compared to a 2012 A/OFRC shoreline study to determine if

there have been major changes to the shoreline along Lake Nipissing and its

potential impacts on the fish community. 

For more information, contact Lead Biologists:

Gabrielle Perugini, Email: gperugini@aofrc.org

Emily Heil, Email: eheil@aofrc.org
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The A/OFRC is a not-for-profit organization that serves as an independent source of information

for communities within the Anishinabek Nation. The Centre provides information and

recommendations for sustainable fisheries management, reports of stock status, evaluates stresses

on fish populations and habitats, and offers technical support.


